
 
NEWSLETTER 7  - AUTUMN TERM 2014 
 
 

CREATIVE CURRICULUM SHOWCASE 
We are looking forward to welcoming families and friends to our 
showcase afternoon on Friday 7th November from 2.00 p.m. 
Some of the children have already brought in their home learning 
and this is a great opportunity to see everything in the different 
classes. The PTFA will be selling teas, coffees and cakes (they 
would appreciate any donations on Friday morning please) and will also be running 
the Silent Auction during the afternoon. There are details near the pupil entrance – 
lots of amazing items to bid for! 
 
ASSEMBLIES 
There are several assemblies arranged for the coming weeks, all at 9.00 a.m:- 
Friday 14th November – Acorns Class 
Friday 21st November – Hazel Class 
Friday 18th November – Conkers Class 
Friday 5th December – Christmas Tree Assembly – all welcome. 
 
CHILDREN IN NEED 
This will be on Friday 14th November – we are asking you to send in ‘Pennies for 
Pudsey’ - any coins you have at home, which we use to cover a huge picture of 
Pudsey, all of which are sent as donations from Stower Provost School. 
 
NON-UNIFORM DAY 

The PTFA are collecting items ready for the Christmas Bazaar on 
the 5th December. On Monday 17th November they are asking you 
to bring in a filled jam jar for the Tombola stall – you could fill it 

with sweets, chocolate bars, new pens or pencils, small items of 
stationary, toiletries - or send in ready filled jars of jam, honey, 
pasta sauce, ketchup  etc In return, you can wear your own clothes 
for that day! 

 
ABSENCES 
If your child / children are absent, please will you ring the school office by 9.30 a.m. 
and let us know the reason. If you ring earlier, or when Mrs. Pike is out of the office, 
there is an answerphone to take your message. 
 
MORNING PROCEDURES 
As you know, we have an open door policy here at school and are happy for parents 
to help hang up coats, put book bags in boxes etc, but we also want to encourage 
some independence in the children. Therefore I would ask parents not to go out onto 
the playground before school, but to say ‘Goodbye’ at the pupil entrance or in the 
corridor. Many thanks! 
 
PANTOMIME 
Just  a note to let you know that we have arranged a whole school trip to the 
pantomime at Yeovil on Wednesday 10th December – details  to follow later. 
 
POPPIES 
Poppies will be on sale in school during the next few days. 
 
 


